
City of Merced
Citizen Action Request Form: Traffic Committee 

Contact Person: _____________________________________ Day Phone: ______ 

Email Address: _________________________________________ 

Address: _________________   Today’s Date: ________________ 

Location of Concern (map attachments and photographs are encouraged): 
 

 

Describe Concerns At This Location:  

 

For Official Use Only: 

Project #: ___________ Date Received: ___________ Date Field Inspected: ______________ 

Field Inspection Results: ________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Date Response To Contact Person: _______________ 

Resolution of Concern: _________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Date Completed: ______________ 

________________________________  ______________ 
Traffic Engineer’s Signature or Designee Date 

RQ#: 25-05

Jeremy Hamm

3/30/2025

1402 East 21st. St.
Merced, Ca. 95340

A section of red paint designated as fire lane across the street from Fire Station 54 to be removed as is 
it is not necessary and restricts the residents at 1402 E. 21st St. from parking in front of the residence. 
Fire personnel at Station 54 requests the City to remove the middle portion of the fire lane that is 
marked within the red circled pictured in the attached photos. Specifically, the section of paint from the 
right side driveway entrance to the right side of the front walkway of the residence. 
     This was painted late 2023 after a city representative inquired in-person about fire lanes needing 
paint around the station. The 2 sections needed were explained, leaving the middle for parking but 
there was an obvious miscommunication. 






